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This bill is absolutely outrageous. Oregon does not have a homeless problem, we 

have a drug addiction problem. Allowing addicts to camp in public and use drugs 

openly is not only a public safety issue, but a gross act of pathologically 

compassionate behavior by our government to help addicts no matter the 

consequences. Camping in public is illegal for a reason, let’s keep it that way.  


